APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Peter Higgins

Sent: 10 February 2021 05:50

To: Stone, Derek

Cc: Robson, Debra

Subject: Re: The Grand Hotel Excelsior
Thank you

| will not be able to attend any hearing due to work and child commitments but ask that my brief input is read or
acknowledged.

Thank you for the attached letter from the applicant. My only comment to add to this would be that an event
ending at time x (in this case midnight) involves anything up to an hour (worse case scenario) of winding down time
including the accompanying jovial noise.

Taking this into account | believe midnight is too late for an outdoor event to end right next to a residential location.

| may be wrong but | recall the previous operation when hosting weddings had a strict 11pm weekend close down
for outside events and | did not recall any midweek outdoor events.

Regards

Peter

On 9 Feb 2021, at 10:23, Stone, Derek_wrote:

Dear Mr Peter

Portsmouth City Council are in receipt of your representation against the above Premises
Licence application.

Please see attached correspondence from the applicant who has been advised regarding
concerns that others have raised, and who has set out an explanation on how they will
operate.

The full application is available on PCC website under Licensing Ref number
21/00308/LAPREM

Once you have had the chance to digest its content can you advise me if you wish to
proceed with your representation.

We currently have several Reps that have not been withdrawn, so this application must
proceed to a Licensing Sub-Committee hearing for determination.

This will be a virtual meeting via Microsoft teams due to the Covid 19 restrictions currently
in place. The hearing will be broadcast live as it is a public hearing and prior to the hearing
all documents including representations are published as they are public record.
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| look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Kind regards
Derek

Derek Stone

Principal Licensing Officer
Culture, Leisure and Regulatory Services
Licensing Service
Portsmouth City Council
Civic Offices

Guildhall Square
Portsmouth
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Report a business that is operating unsafely

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only.

If you have received this email due to an error in addressing, transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the author
know. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy or print it.

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth City Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be

used.

Portsmouth City Council have made changes to better protect our data and that of our
residents, customers, and partners. As a result of this, you will no longer see 'secure’ as part
of council email addresses when we send sensitive personal information.

<Applicants letter to Reps.pdf>





